             
              Walking with Widows(ers)
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For those of you who are now walking through life alone, YOU are not alone. There are many widows and widowers who are finding it difficult to fit in. We have read many stories where they talk about losing their friends and even family members after the death of their spouse or they feel out of place where they used to feel welcome. Some have no one at all that they can count on.
We would like to change that…
Bonnie, Cheryl and Rob are inviting you to come and join our Walking Group for Widows and Widowers. We will meet every Wednesday (weather permitting) at 11am at Cecil Township Park (court side) to walk on the Montour Trail. You don’t have to register but you can email Cheryl using her nonprofit email address emailstoheaven1@gmail.com if you have any questions.
We would love for you to join us. Or if you know of anyone who could benefit from our walking group, pass this information along to them. 
Our first walk is scheduled for Wednesday October 9, 2024. We hope to see you there.
Emails to Heaven is a 501(c)(3) founded in 2019 and is located in Cecil Township. 
                                                    [image: ]
image1.png




image2.png




